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Amending the Nature conservation act 1992 

Please do not "open up" our national parks to commercial activity and development. Our natural areas need 
more protection, not less. This government appears to be taking great leaps backwards in the environmental 
areas. Wake up! You can't eat money, you are destroying our future with your pro-development, pro mining 
attitude. Green jobs and green money are just as valuable as the blood money extracted from the earth, but 
leave us with a planet that is habitable and functional. 

Cheers, 
Josh 
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Josh Jensen, underwater cameraman 
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